
UMATILLA COUNTY FAIR BOARD 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

The Umatilla County Board of Commissioners is seeking applicants for 

appointment to fill a vacancy on the Umatilla County Fair Board.   

These are at-large positions, so any residents in Umatilla County are 

eligible, however, a diversity of interests and areas of the County is 

desired.  All interested residents are encouraged to apply.  

Application forms are available from the Umatilla County Human 

Resources, 216 SE 4th Street, Room 108, Pendleton, Oregon 97801.  

 

-Open Until Filled- 

  


